
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

• Dr Peckham had asked if the flower bed outside the surgery could 
be made a PPG project to renovate it as a way of highlighting 
PPG involvement. CJ and RD are gardeners and would be 
interested in helping.  

• Other issues: 

Whilst the bulk of the meeting was taken up with the landlord issue, 
limited time was available for the surgery to provide updates on 
other issues so JAG provided the following update: 

• BC has a Practice Nurse starting in March 

• Telephones and IT –  

• BC is currently locked into a contract until April for the 
telephones. It is looking at a new proposal for GP Connect 
which offers for example a ring back facility and an 
appointment cancellation facility.  



 

 

• PPG raised the fact that E Consultation was not available 
out of hours. SW advised this would not be viable as it 
would mean we would have too many to deal with the next 
day.  

• Is E Consult being continued? SW advised that BC favour 
AccuRX . “Drop in” training sessions will also commence on 
the first Thursday of each month for patient queries with 
NHS App or online patient access. BC will send out 
messages to groups of patients advising them. 

• Community Mental Health was then discussed. Urgent 
mental health care is available through the Primary Care 
Network. Other services were being provided by the PCN 
and SW said these were displayed in reception and is also 
on the website. 

AOB: LK has agreed to continue as chair for the time being. 

Action Points: 

• Advertise PPG: Surgery, online and elsewhere. (More 
suggestions welcome) 

 

• Approach agencies for funding of the garden 

• Liaise with the ICB to see if the patient questionnaire could be 
tweaked but, in any event, gather data on patient experience 

• Gather data on how the website is being used.  

 

Date of next meeting: 29 February 1000hrs. 


